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Good Evening Vanners, 

Well this is my last post for 2019 and it comes with a heavy heart. We lost a good friend today not just 

personally but to our Vanning Community. Ed Fucci passed away early this morning. Ed had been 

battling health issues for quite some time and we are sure that he is now at peace. Our Prayers go out to  

Rita and Ed’s family at this time of sorrow. 

Ed was also a great friend to the Museum as his influence can be seen all over the Museum, including 

our early Chevy Vanner bar that Ed painted for us, donating his time and all the resources.  

Ed will also be remembered in our ring of Honor with Zelda and with a beautiful brick in the garden.  

As this year comes to a close, please take the time to remember your loved ones and to know how 

blessed you are to have them. Maybe in 2020 we can put the petty stuff behind us and just be grateful 

for what life throws our way. We are pretty lucky to have this second Vanner family, not everyone can 

say that. My wish to you is an Happy and Healthy Vannin New Year. 


